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Monday, 21 June, 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

In addition to enjoying the books already gifted to them, I hope that your child is enjoying
accessing books via VLE (virtual library) as part of this year’s Young Readers Programme.

The final exciting event, a Story Club Festival and Celebration Booknic, will take place next
Thursday, 1st July.  As you can see from the invitation below, your child will participate in a virtual
storytelling session in the morning, followed by a booknic where they will receive their third book.

We may take photos of your child at these events which may be posted on our website, social
media and/or on the National Literacy Trust website or in promotional items. Please complete the
attached form informing us of which photo permissions you consent to. If you have already
completed the consent, you do not need to do so again.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Kanval
English Lead

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeA3gz3aMqbsmGKmoWhwOPoYcALjgd5qi_GDURNij7Yl2l7Qg/viewform?usp=sf_link

